
Cottingham CofE Primary School Termly Information 

Class: Oak  

Term: 1 
Collective worship will take place this year on a Mon-

day and Wednesday, with our celebration worship tak-

ing place on a Friday as always. We will also have 

class worship on a Tuesday and a Thursday.  

This year we will continue to introduce to our curriculum a 
significant person. This is a person who has had a strong 
impact on our way of life or culture and that we think 
would be important for the children to know about. For 
our first person this year, we have chosen  Imhotep who  
is most famous for designing step Pyramid of Djoser 
Please find out about him with the children at home.  

Collective Worship 

This year in Oak, maths homework will con-

tinue to set via MyMaths every Friday, to be 

completed by the following Friday. Children 

should also be reading on a daily basis. 

Termly spellings will be sent home shortly. 

These are organized into weeks however 

please review these frequently.  

As always, we are sharing a range of ideas for 

you to support the children with their learning 

quest work at home. Our first quest is about 

Mountains and life cycles. To support your child 

at home you might like to research about the An-

cient Egyptians. We will also be learning about 

Imhotep in our learning quest this term, your child 

might want to find out more about our significant 

person by finding out why they are famous and 

what impact they had on Britain. 

Homework ideas 

This term, PE in Oak will take place on a 

Tuesday and Friday afternoon. Children 

will be allowed to come to school in their 

PE kits on these two days.  

PE days  

Significant person  

Welcome back to a new year at Cottingham. I hope 

you have all had a lovely and restful summer holi-

days and the children are raring to go. I am looking 

forward to welcoming the children into Key Stage 2. 

This year we will continue to use the same format of 

these parent documents to inform you about what is 

taking place in Oak class each term. In the mean-

time, if you have any questions or worries, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me either at school or 

through email. I hope that the children have a really 

positive start to this new school year . 

    Quest: What  were the achiee-

ments of the earliest civilisations? 
In this quest, children will be finding out all  about 

the Ancient Egyptians, their way of life and land-

scape and how artefacts have an impact on history. 

Welcome Back 

Homework 

Important information 

Please note that from September onwards children in key 

stage 2 will only be allowed to take fruit or veg out onto the 

playground at break time for their snack. Please note we are 

a nut and kiwi free school. 

Please can children refrain from wearing any additional jew-

elry to school (necklaces/bracelets/rings). 


